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~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

1.      Queensland Water Industry Workforce Composition Snapshot Report – 2012 Data Collection

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Last year, qldwater published The Queensland Urban Water Industry Workforce Composition Snapshot report. This report was very well received by industry and provided a good basis for both securing government funding to help address the current and imminent skills shortages facing the industry, as well as participate effectively in the national dialogue. Please visit the qldwater website for a copy of the 2010 Snapshot report.

We are planning to publish another report this year and potentially every 2 years to monitor trends.  There has already been significant structural change in the industry itself and in particular increasing pressures from the resources boom since the last report. We are well aware that there are a number of other surveys/reports coordinated by national bodies, and conscious of the workload this creates.  This is the Queensland water industry’s only workforce data collection exercise, has clear objectives, is simple in structure and we will offer whatever assistance we can to help you complete it, should you elect to participate. 

A request has been sent out to organisations that provided data for the previous report as well as members of the Queensland Water Skills Partnership. If you have not received a copy of the data collection spreadsheet but would like to participate please contact Michelle Hill on mhill@qldwater.com.au or (07) 3632 6853.

The deadline for submission is Friday 2nd November to allow collation analysis and preparation of a new snapshot report by early 2013.   
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

2.      Government Skills Australia National Conference

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

Change is the only constant: connect, collaborate and celebrate 
The 2012 Government Skills Australia (GSA) National Conference is being held on the 19th and 20th of November at The Novotel on Collins, Melbourne and is open for Registrations. 
Bringing together the government and community safety sectors to connect, collaborate and celebrate the future of skills and workforce development. 

The 2012 conference will be delivered over two days through interactive discussion, workshops and plenary sessions.

For more information and to register please visit the conference website here.
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~
This message may be passed on to interested individuals and organisations.
To add your name to the distribution list, email “subscribe” to skills@qldwater.com.au 
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